The California Governor’s Executive Order Number N-29-20 has suspended some provisions in the Brown Act and
allows meetings during the COVID-19 pandemic to occur entirely telephonically.

A. Call to Orde



A. Christina Greenberg, Co-founder and Partner and Ron Rapatalo, Principal shared the process and
timeline for the CEO Search which included a needs assessment, proactive recruiting, candidate
screening and interviews, a finalist round and hopefully an offer by February 202i iirte



